
From: Hyland, Hannah  
Sent: 10 April 2018 15:35  
To: Sam Dumbrell  
Subject: RE: CORRECTION: Washington Sand Pit - Planning Application 
WSCC/009/18/SR - Consultees  

 

 Hi Sam, 

Sorry for the delay but just back from leave - 
this was another application logged as inappropriate as related to a condition we
 did not request so in effect “no comment”.    

Given the history on the site I have just had a quick look at the documents and 
given the minor changes we have no comments.   

Thanks, 

Hannah  


